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Educate Together  -   
Equality-Based Schools 

Tuesday 31st January and 
Wednesday 1st February:  Public 
Health Nurse in attendance at the 
school.  (Vision and hearing    
screening for Junior Infants.) 
 
Monday 6th February:  School 
Closed.  Public Holiday. 
 
Thursday 9th — Wednesday 15th 
February:  ‘Friendship Week’ at the 
school.   
 
Friday 10th February, 7pm,     
Amber Springs Hotel:  Credit Union 
Schools Quiz.  Good luck to our 
teams from 3rd-6th classes. 
 
Thursday 16th and Friday 17th 
February:  School Closed.         
Mid-Term Break.  (The full school      
calendar can be viewed on our    
website.) 
 

Safer Internet Day is coming soon:  Tuesday 7th 
February 2023. 

Internet Safety workshops were delivered to our 
3rd and 4th classes last Friday by Barnardos. 

Workshops were also delivered to our 5th and 
6th classes in November by Cybersafe Kids. 

Free workshops for parents are available at    
For Parents | Barnardos 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safer Internet Day 2023 - (webwise.ie)  

School buses:  please remind the    
children to behave well!          
Bus drivers need to concentrate on the 
road ahead! 
Misbehaviour will lead to sanctions and/
or loss of bus travel. 

Head Lice and Threadworms are      
relatively common amongst young      
children.  Parents are asked to help     
minimise the spread - please make     
regular checks and seek advice from your 
GP, chemist or other healthcare          
practitioner.  Encourage good hand  
washing. 

https://www.barnardos.ie/learning-development/training/online-safety-programme/for-parents
https://www.webwise.ie/saferinternetday/

